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Senator George Maziarz recently attended a legislative luncheon co-hosted by Niagara

Cerebral Palsy, Opportunities Unlimited, and Rivershore--Niagara County's three primary

voluntary non-profit agencies.  The focus of the discussion was the impact of Governor

Andrew Cuomo's proposed budget cuts on these agencies and the people they serve.
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